From: Donoughmore
Sent: 17 March 2017 21:54
To: Day, Peter - E&E

Subject: Minerals and Waste Local Plan Update
Dear Mr Day,

| understand that there is the possibility of permision for gravel extraction near
Clanfield may be given.

l,probably in common with most Bampton residents object most strongly to this
possibility.

Our village is already condemned to have over 300 new houses built here which is
going to mean a lot of extra traffic in and throught the village.If extraction of gravel
were to be allowed near Clanfield it would seem inevitable that hundreds of extra
lorries would come through this village which already has too much traffic.The extra
houses will mean an increase of over a third in our population and therefore a huge
increase in traffic.Gravel lorries would make things quite unbearable.

So please do all you can to get this idea shelved.

Lord Donoughmore



